
NEOkla Minutes  January 9, 2018 
 
Board members present were Jason Baney – RE Todd Swain – Asst. RE, 
Kathryn Roemer – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Neil Cox, Jeff Maize, 
James Stowers, Mike Tritt, and George Walker.  The December minutes and the 
treasurer’s report were approved as presented. 
 
Autocross Report – Jeff Maize: Dates are being finalized with the Fairgrounds.  
Betty Martin moved to approve a budget of 21000 dollars for 2018.  Jason 
seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
Road Racing – Neil Cox: The Super Tour at Hallett will be held on April 7-8. We 
need workers for this event.  The Labor Day weekend event at Hallett will include 
Time Trials.  We are hoping to run the track backwards (clockwise) for the 
September event if we receive approval from SCCA following the February 9 
track inspection. 
 
Road Rally – Garry Deaton: There will be a Rally School and Rally on February 
3 from 12-5 at Mazzios Pizza, Farm Shopping Center.  Betty Martin moved to 
approve $200.00 for the Rally School so that there is no charge for participants.  
Todd Swain seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
Rally Cross – Jason Baney: We will probably have an event at White Oak this 
year. 
 
Old Business: 
 
Reminder: There will be no Club Meeting in February.  The next meeting wil be 
on March 13. 
 
The Awards Banquet is January 27 at Burnco, 17th and Boston.  Registration is 
available on MSR. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin, Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 


